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Marketing Bulletin 

DATE: May 6, 2005 

TO: All Sales Personnel     

FROM: Mark Stoner 

RE: E11 (OS/03) Termination 

 
To all concerned parties, 
 
This bulletin is to notify all customers of the discontinuation of the following Ecliptek 
series effective May 1st, 2005: 
 
Series Description Recommended Replacement 
E11 5V 14 pin DIP ECL Oscillator None 
 
In compliance with our End of Life (EOL) policy, this will serve as advanced notice of 
product termination. New orders will not be accepted after August 1st, 2005, with 
delivery to conclude by November 1st 2005.  
 
If there are any questions pertaining to this bulletin, please fell free to contact me. 
Thank you again for your cooperation. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 

 
Mark W. Stoner 
Director of Marketing  
Ecliptek Corporation 
 
 


